Ref: IM-MED-18-00001
2018-02-13

Office of the Chief Officer

Dear I

Re:  Your Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act Request

The South Coast British Columbia Transportation Authority Police (“Transit Police) confirms receipt of
your request for access to information under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act
(the Act) on 2018-02-08 we understand your request to be for:

Please data on sexual assaults and harassment on transit, transit property and stops from January
1, 2013 to December 31, 2017 in Excel format. If available, please provide all of the following
information for each incident:

- date of incident

- general type of location of incident (bus, bus stop, train, train station etc. )
- route, if applicable

- specific address of incident and GPS coordinates if available

- type of incident (exhibitionism, groping, voyeurism, efc.)

- gender of perpetrator

- gender of victim

- outcome of incident (criminal charges, ban from transit system, none efc.)

If our understanding of your request is not accurate, please do not hesitate to contact us in order
to clarify your request.

The Act allows 30 business days for public bodies to respond to a request for access to information
unless the nature of the request requires an extension per section 10 of the Act. We will make every
reasonable effort to respond to your request by 2018-03-23 we will notify you if we determine that there
is a need to extend the time limit for responding to your request.

The Act also allows a public body, such as the Transit Police, to charge a fee for certain costs of
providing you with the requested information, such as locating, retrieving and copying a large volume of
records. Should this be the case, we will contact you at a later date with a fee estimate.

Should you have any questions now or during the processing of your request please contact our office at
604 515 8332. Please quote the file number identified at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely

-Legal Services Section

Metro Vancouver Transit Police

#300 - 287 Nelson’s Court, New Westminster, BC V3L OE7 Telephone: (604) 515-8300 Fax: (604) 515-3103
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Re:  Your Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act Request

The South Coast British Columbia Transportation Authority Police (“Transit Police) confirms receipt of
your request for access to information under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act
(the Act) on 2018-02-08 we understand your request to be for:

Please provide data on how many incidents of sexual assault or harassment on public transit were
perpetrated by someone who had previously offended on your transit system? Please provide this
data for each year from January 1, 2013 to December 31, 2017 in Excel format.

If our understanding of your request is not accurate, please do not hesitate to contact us in order
to clarify your request.

The Act allows 30 business days for public bodies to respond to a request for access to information
unless the nature of the request requires an extension per section 10 of the Act. We will make every
reasonable effort to respond to your request by 2018-03-23 we will notify you if we determine that there
is a need to extend the time limit for responding to your request.

The Act also allows a public body, such as the Transit Police, to charge a fee for certain costs of
providing you with the requested information, such as locating, retrieving and copying a large volume of
records. Should this be the case, we will contact you at a later date with a fee estimate.

Should you have any questions now or during the processing of your request please contact our office at
604 515 8332. Please quote the file number identified at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely

Metro Vancouver Transit Police

#300 - 287 Nelson's Court, New Westminster, BC V3L OE7 Telephone: (604) 515-8300 Fax: (604) 515-3103
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Office of the Chief Officer
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Re:  Your Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act Request

The South Coast British Columbia Transportation Authority Police (“Transit Police) confirms receipt of
your request for access to information under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act
(the Act) on 2018-02-08 we understand your request to be for:

Please provide a de-identified list of individuals who have current restrictions on their use of
transit. Please include the type of restriction, the length of restriction and the reason for the
restriction.

If our understanding of your request is not accurate, please do not hesitate to contact us in order
to clarify your request.

The Act allows 30 business days for public bodies to respond to a request for access to information
unless the nature of the request requires an extension per section 10 of the Act. We will make every
reasonable effort to respond to your request by 2018-03-23 we will notify you if we determine that there
is a need to extend the time limit for responding to your request.

The Act also allows a public body, such as the Transit Police, to charge a fee for certain costs of
providing you with the requested information, such as locating, retrieving and copying a large volume of
records. Should this be the case, we will contact you at a later date with a fee estimate.

Should you have any questions now or during the processing of your request please contact our office at
604 515 8332. Please quote the file number identified at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely

Metro Vancouver Transit Police

#300 - 287 Nelson's Court, New Westminster, BC V3L 0OE7 Telephone: (604) 515-8300 Fax: (604) 515-3103






